
ABOVE ALL  
Please be patient 
… as we all learn how to navigate this new phase together, remember 
that the measures we are following serve to protect our community by 

reducing the spread of Covid-19. 

Our doors reopen for Worship Services on Sunday, September 6, 2020

Returning to in-person worship at Bridgewater Baptist Church

Before you arrive

If you have a fever or 
signs of illness, stay 
home.  

If you have travelled 
outside of Atlantic 
Canada in the past 
14 days, stay home.

Everyone attending an 
indoor worship 
service is required 
to wear a face 
mask. If you 
cannot wear a 
mask due to 
medial reasons 
please join the 
online or radio 
services.

When you arrive

During the Service

Pre-register 
by contacting the 
church office.  
(902)904-5440 
We are permitted a 
maximum of 200 
people and are 
required to register 
everyone for 
contact tracing 
purposes.

Enter ONLY through 
the main door and  
follow the direction 
of greeters and 
ushers. They will 
guide you through 
registration and 
lead you directly to 
your seat.

Please use 
provided hand 
sanitizer as you 
enter the church 
building and 
bring any 
personal items 
with you into 
your seat. 

Remain a minimum 
distance of 2 meters 
from anyone outside 
of your household 
bubble at all times.  

Hugs and 
handshakes are not 
permitted with 
people outside of 
your bubble.

We encourage you to 
participate in prayer 
and worship, but 
congregational 
SINGING is not 
allowed during 
indoor services. 

There will be no 
children’s church or 
nursery program.

If you need to use a 
restroom during the 
service, please 
move into the 
nearest aisle and an 
usher will direct you 
to the restrooms.  

The nursery will be 
open for nursing 
mothers and 
changing. 

When the service 
concludes, ushers will 
direct each row of 
people seated, 
starting at the back 
of the sanctuary, to 
exit.  

Please leave church 
immediately as 
directed.


